
Name of the Event – Board Meeting
Date – 29th September 2021
Venue – Presidency College
No of participants – 26

Rotaract Club of Presidency College held their first Offline Board Meeting on 29th September
2021 at 2:00 pm in Presidency College.

The meeting started with the review of ICGF Youth Services Event and Farewell Ceremony. It
was an interactive session, where we discussed both the positives and negatives of the events
organized previously.

Our Club Coordinator, Noreen Ma’am then gave us some insightful inputs and briefed the
members about their Roles and Responsibilities. There was also an update about the upcoming
events given to the Board Members.

All in all, the Members were thrilled to have an Offline Meeting after a really long time and are
ready to jump on to the next Quarter.




